MOUNTAIN
REGIONAL
WATER
To: Mountain Regional Water Administrative Control Board
From: Chris Braun
Date: June 14, 2024
Re: Technology Department Update

OVERVIEW OF PAST MONTH:

1. The Floating Solar project has started. The AC power conduit trench, going from out
main power panel at the front of the plant to the northeastern corner of the pond is
installed and no other utilities were harmed in the process! The floats have arrived and
the panels will be arriving by the time we meet. | will be doing a short photo/video
presentation as part of the agenda.

2. Mike and Kadin have collected several hundred meter locations in Promontory, many of
them covered in landscaping and requiring some detective work to find them. Good
progress so far this year.

3. We continued work towards the Strategic Asset Management Plan and the background
for the Enterprise Asset Management Program and Enterprise Resource Planning
software solutions.

4. As with any summer we are helping Operations with all the little issues that arise with
the seasonal startups, everything from replacing level sensors to construction

companies destroying things. It really does take all of the staff working together to get
things going again each year.

NEXT MONTH:

1. Sage Hills PRV and Control building wiring and startup.
2. Canyons Lower Village PRV wiring, startup not likely until later this summer..

3. Asset Management Plan work with Jacobs and the rest of the Steering Committee.



4. Continued fieldwork collecting meters and new infrastructure for the GIS



